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Letter of appreciation

To whom it may concern,

this is to express our sincere thanks and appreciation to Ms. Ansam Saleh Al-Hadidi, Assistant
lecturer at the university of Salahaddin who has been a role model academic and supporter of
our young graduate architects.

Ms. Ansam Saleh who has been on the Tamayouz Excellence award team since 2012 until
now has been able to provide outstanding care to the students from her university which lead
to acknowledgment and recognition of the university's effort on the architectural stage.

For this we would like to thank the department of architecture at Salahaddin University for this
support.

Our kindest regards,

Ahmed Al-Mallak
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